Maggie Sutcliffe <vikingpropertiesnorthwest@gmail.com>

Application for a Premises License - Valliant's Farm

Maggie Sutcliffe <vikingpropertiesnorthwest@gmail.com> 27 May 2021 at 21:16
To: licensing@wyre.gov.uk

Good evening,

In relation to the above application for a premises license at Valliant's Farm I write to express my support for
this application as a local resident.

I have been a resident on Lancaster Road, at Hollowdene, PR3 6BL for over 10 years which I now share
with my wife. Our property is a very short distance from Valliant's which is visible from our front driveway.
As such I feel we are well placed to offer support of this application.

We are both in full support of future events that may be hosted at this venue for the following reasons.

1. Having witnessed a number of past events hosted at the venue we have been impressed with the fevel
of organisation that has been applied to ensure a safe and enjoyable night for attendees whilst
maintaining consideration for locals.

2. Edgar Wallace has a well-deserved reputation for being a polite, conscientious and professional
business owner and this is reflected by the highest of standards he applies to all of his businesses and
endeavors. The venue building itself at Valliant's Barn is testament to this also and is very well looked
after and maintained. It is quite clear Edgar takes pride in what he does and I have every confidence
that all future events organized by Mr Wallace will be delivered and managed with the same level of
professionalism we as local residents have come to expect.

3. My son has attended events at Valliant's Farm in the past and I have never had any concern for his
safety, he always returned stating what a wonderful time he had and how he is grateful there was a
venue such as this local to him as there was nothing else for him to do when he was living here.

4. Our house is on the main road and we have never experienced or witnessed any form of antisocial or
unwelcome behavior during events hosted at Valliant's. The flow of traffic to and from the event has
never been an issue for us.

5. Covid has been tough on us all, particularly on the younger population. We believe these events
provide job opportunities for our local young people. We believe a local attraction such as this also
supports other local businesses as it would bring people who may not have known to visit the area
before.

I hope the above communicates our positive position on this application.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Michael and Mrs Maggie Sutcliffe
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